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Good afternoon.

When the weather is nice my family and I go to the lake to fish, eat , walk around or just
hang out. Storrie lake is a large part of our summer. We love it there.

Removing the yearly pass and increasing day passes from 5 to 10 dollars will definitely impact
us. I can't afford it. I've been buying the yearly pass for a very long time.

Making these changes will impact all state parks and your are taking away the little we all
have to look forward to in the summers and nice weather.

Please reconsider the drastic changes you are planning to impose.
People from outside of NM may reconsider another state as a vacation option.
Extremely disappointed with this.

Ivy Romero
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